
 

The MoFRW is proud to be participating in placing Human Trafficking posters in 

businesses across Missouri that might come in contact with these predators.  It is 

the hope that a victim would see the phone numbers on the poster and call for 

help.  Our members have placed several hundred posters in hotels, motels, train 

stations, emergency rooms, women’s health centers and many other 

establishments. This is a special “Caring for America” program and a way to make 

a difference. You can find more information on how to stop Human Trafficking 

and download/order the poster from the Missouri Department of Public safety 

website.  https://dps.mo.gov/human-trafficking/order-posters.php. 
 


